
 

Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100, County Hall, Preston, PR1 0LD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Children and Family Wellbeing Service (CFW) will be delivering 'Moving on up' 
to Year 6, in school from 4/6/25-2/7/25. The sessions will support your child's 
transition to High School. 
 
To complete Moving on Up we ask for some of your information to enable us to 
record the work completed with your child, within Bowerham Primary School. 
 
CFW have asked for; 
 

• personal information (such as name, date of birth and address) 

• characteristics (such as gender, ethnicity) 
 
 
CFW can gather this information from Bowerham Primary School so you don't need 
to do anything. We just need this information to collate our register of attendance. 
 
Thanks, and best wishes for your Child's journey onto High School! 
 
Sammie Webster 
Senior Family Support Worker for CFW 
Lune Park Family Hub 
 

Date: 03/06/2025 Lune Park Family Hub 
Owen Road 
Lancaster 
LA1 2LN 


